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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN t h a t  t h e  Florida Public Service Commission 

has  received a petition from Florida Power & Light Company, filed 

July 26, 2002, in Docket No. 020824-EI, seeking waiver from Rule 

25-6.015(3), Florida Administrative Code. A copy of t h e  petition 

can be obtained from the Division of the Commission Clerk and 

Administrative Services. The rule addresses the preservation of 

records by a public utility. Comments on the petition should be 

f i l e d  with the Commission's Division of t h e  Commission Clerk and 

Administrative Services, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, 

Florida 32399-0850, within 14 days after publication of this 

notice. F o r  additional information, please contact Adrienne 

Vining, office of t h e  General Counsel, at the above address or 
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